
Files January 30, 1961

C. G. Welty, Radiation Safety Branch
Division of Licensing and Regulation

ENGELHARD INDUSTRIES, ATTLENORO, MASSACHUSETTS
INVESTIGATION ON JULY 19, 1960, IN REGARD TO-HIGH
FITH BADGE READINGS FOR. TWO EMPLOYEES

A letter to the licensee caemia g the subject Investigation
was prepared but not sent out.- The reason for withholding tme
letter was the concern: that Engelhard might' conf=6e citaticns
.and statemts coacerning the investigation with aompliance
action In progress .cecerning the initial inspection conducted
on November 19,, 1959, at the licensee's facilities,.

A letter will be sert to the licensee concerning the incident
investigation on July 19, 1960, mad acknoledging receipt of
their December 22, 1960, report of a uore recent radiation
overexposure. Included also, will be confirmaticn of steps
outlined in their letter of November 30. 1960, for correcting
air survey deficiencies found during the inspection conducted
on November 19, 1959, at the licensee's facilitiet.
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